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Oregon’s voting system has been in question lately ( with good reason) with all the 

illegal votes being discovered within the dmv system and with the unethical practices 

discovered with the previous Secretary of State. Returning to in person voting would 

be a way to gain back Oregon voters trust. For these reasons iam in favor of sb 210. 


